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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am horrified you are still pushing for this despite warnings from the Secretary of State
and World heritage without considering alternatives and updating costings and
impacts.When we need to be considering our impact on the planet and wildlife this seems
to be an evil waste of time and money.

Yours gratefully

Sonia Ashby





